
 

HELP ESTABLISH A NEW SECONDARY SCHOOL FOR NORTH 
BRENT AND WEMBLEY! 

 

 

 

 

          18th January 2016 

 

Dear Parents (Governors/Staff), 
 
 
 
Please find attached information about a new proposed secondary school in Brent. North 
Brent School is being proposed on behalf of Brent Secondary Heads and is supported by 
Brent Schools Partnership. 
 
The school is being proposed to provide more school places, creating another high quality 
school for Brent families.  
 
Further information about North Brent School is provided in the leaflet. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Terry Molloy (Headteacher, Claremont High School) 

Mike Hulme (Headteacher, Queens Park Community School)  

Gill Bal (Executive Headteacher, Wembley High Technology College) 

 

 


